#stayhome and #stayconnected

The DYYAM is pleased to announce an initiative called #stayhome and #stayconnected to keep our youth
and young adults virtually connected while encouraging them to stay home during the COVID-19
pandemic. Using Zoom Video Conferencing, each program will start at 7:00 PM (EDT) / 6:00 PM (CDT)
and last for about 30 to 60 minutes.

To register and receive the Zoom video link, email us at DiocesanYouthMinistries@gmail.com!

Sunday, March 22 - Diving Deep Discussion (ACYOA Seniors)
This evening will be led by an ACYOA Central Council member, and callers will discuss staying connected
during this time of social distancing brought on by the Coronavirus pandemic.

Monday, March 23 - Monday Meditation (All are welcome!)
This evening, Kathryn and Jennifer will lead a Bible Study. Families are encouraged to create a space in
their homes for daily prayer, which may include an icon, a candle, incense, and a Bible.

Tuesday, March 24 - Teen Talk (ACYOA Juniors)
This evening will be led by Kathryn, to help connect teens from across our Diocese, and callers will
discuss staying connected during this time of social distancing brought on by the Coronavirus pandemic.

Wednesday, March 25 - College Connections (College Age)

This evening will be led by Jennifer, to help connect college aged students from across our Diocese and
check in to see how they are navigating through the abrupt changes in their semester brought on by the
Coronavirus pandemic.

Thursday, March 26 - Theology on Tap (ACYOA Seniors)
This evening will be led by Fr. Hratch Sargsyan, to provide an opportunity for prayer and conversation
surrounding the impact of the Coronavirus pandemic on their work, home, and social life.

Friday, March 27 - Camp Dance and Campfire Chat (Campers 8-15)

This evening will be led by Jennifer and Kathryn for all Hye Camp and St. Vartan Camp campers ages
8-15. There will be a Friday night camp dance party to encourage movement, and a “campfire chat” to
check-in with “apples and onions” to see how everyone is handling staying home and staying healthy.

Saturday, March 28 - Selfie-Saturday on Social Media

Everyone is encouraged to participate in Selfie-Saturday on Social Media. Take a selfie to show what
activities you are doing at home during this time of social-distancing. Use the hashtag #BoCDiocese so
that everyone can see how we are Building Up the Body of Christ as we stay united in the midst of
uncertainty.
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